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FAD Correspondence 

Dear Ms Greer (cc FAD, Shawn O'Brien and AD National Secretary, Roger Howe), 

I refer to you letter of 8 April 2013 and note your request for documents made available and relating to this dispute, to 
be kept confidential. 

I have been directed to the following links amongst others on the AEC website and visible to the public via a search of 
'registered officers' 
on the AEC website. This search brings up 482 documents, a number of which appear to relate to the dispute. 

http:/lwww .aec.gov .au/About AEC/foi/files/ls4542/IS4542-doc-no-4 7 .pdf 

http://www .aec.gov .a u/About AEC/foi/files/ls4542/IS4542 -doc-n o-67 .pdf 

http://www.aec.gov.au/About AEC/foi/files/ls4542/IS4542-doc-no-38.pdf 

I am concerned that their publication may prejudice existing members of the Australian Democrats. I do note that 
redactions have been made e. g. 
doc-no-12. However, I am conveying to members the need to continue respecting the process and to maintain the 
confidentiality limitations that this requires. Your assistance would be appreciated in removing all related documents 
from the public domain until your determination is made. 

Thank you. 

Regards, 
Darren 

Darren Churchill 
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